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Standout students,
staff and faculty from

across CASNR
were honored this
month at the annual
Ag Council Honors
Banquet at the
McKenzie-Merket
Alumni Center.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Perry, Weindorf receive honors at ICC's Global Vision Awards Program
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Gad Perry, a professor the Department of Natural Resources Management, received the Faculty International Scholarship Award, and David Weindorf, a professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, took home honorable mention honors in the Global Vision Lifetime Achievement Award category earlier this month at the Office of International Affairs’ annual Global Vision Awards ceremony.

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT

NRM graduate student Emily Brodbeck unveiled as new Masked Rider
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Texas Tech this month named Lubbock’s Emily Brodbeck as its 58th Masked Rider. A graduate student in Tech's Department of Natural Resources Management, she'll serve in the position for the 2019-20 academic year. "The Masked Rider is a pure representation of the spirit and the drive every single Red Raider has," said Brodbeck, who is majoring in wildlife, aquatic and wildlands science and management. 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: PSS’s Ciera Ware named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Ciera Ware; Major: Plant and Soil Science; Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Senior; Organization: Agronomy Club; Hometown: Crosbyton, Texas; Month: February

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring Commencement

       Saturday, May 18, 2019 / 1:30 p.m.
       United Supermarkets Arena

First Summer Term
       Tuesday, June 4, 2019; First Class 
       Day

Second Summer Term

       Tuesday, July 9, 2019; First Class Day


	

	
	The event featured a variety of honors including selection of this year's overall Outstanding CASNR Student, Kaylynn Kiker, a senior animal science major from Allison. Recipients of the outstanding student departmental awards were: Agricultural & Applied Economics, Clay Braden; Agricultural Education & Communications, Marah Walls; Animal & Food Sciences, Kiker; Landscape Architecture, Alexandra Sherwood; Natural Resources Management, Madeleine Thornley; and Plant and Soil Science, Chloe Wilson. Meanwhile, outstanding professor awards went to John Rayfield from the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications for Fall 2018, and Heidi Brady from the Department of Animal and Food Sciences for Spring 2019.  >> more
Texas Tech Meat Animal Evaluation Team captures sixth national title
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The Texas Tech Meat Animal Evaluation Team won the National Meat Animal Evaluation competition for the sixth time in school history, earning the title of national champions on April 1. Oklahoma State University hosted the competition at the Oklahoma City Stockyards. Texas Tech secured the title with a total of 8,953.666 points, outpacing Big 12 Conference rivals Kansas State University. 

AFS professor takes new role as USDA Deputy Under Secretary for Food Safety
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Mindy Brashears, a professor of food microbiology and food safety in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, and director of the Texas Tech’s International Center for Food Industry Excellence, has been named USDA Deputy Under Secretary for Food Safety. She stepped into the post at the end of January. "Dr. Brashears is a national and international leader in food safety," said CASNR Dean William Brown.

CASNR faculty honored for excellence in teaching, research at Convocation
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Three faculty members from the Department of Animal and Food Sciences received awards for their quality teaching and research during the university's annual Faculty Honors Convocation this month. They were Professor Chance Brooks, Associate Professor Ryan Rathmann and Assistant Professor Alexandra Protopopova. In addition, Emeritus Faculty Certificates were presented to Emmett Elam and Cynthia McKenney.
Texas Tech team assesses grassland habitat change of two native Texas reptiles
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A new Texas Tech University-led study of two native reptile species – the Desert massasauga Rattlesnake and Spot-tailed earless lizard – could lead to better habitat management decisions and potential future reintroduction efforts. Both species are considered as 'nearly threatened', and are currently under review for a change in status listing by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service. 

CASNR faculty, staff recognized for service years at Texas Tech ceremony
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Texas Tech recognized 42 outstanding CASNR faculty and staff members earlier this month with recognition of their length of service to the university community. The awards ceremony was held in the university's Red Raider Ballroom in the Student Union Building. One particular recipient – Mary Lou Flom – stood out among the CASNR crowd for her four and half decades of service to the Texas Tech community.
AAEC’s Ryan Williams honored as 2019 Texas Tech Integrated Scholar
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An associate professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics has been named a "2019 Integrated Scholar" by the university. Ryan Williams, who holds a joint appointment with Texas A&M AgriLife Research, is one of six faculty members from across the faculty to receive the prestigious annual honor. The award indicates the faculty member demonstrates outstanding teaching, research and service. 

Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute recognized with WIC Headliner Award
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 Texas Tech's Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute received a "2019 Headliner Award" this month from the Lubbock Professional Chapter of the Association for Women in Communications for their research and innovation in an indigo dyeing process. The cutting-edge foam-dying method reduces waste and allows mills to produce much smaller quantities than conventional dyeing processes, when desired.

CASNR’s ornamental horticulture research is providing vibrant results
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Ornamental horticulture is the study of growing, arranging and tending plants for decorative and aesthetic use. Led by instructor Russ Plowman in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, students research and experiment with different plant breeds to intensify their beauty and study and improve their tolerance to the semi-arid climate on the South Plains. "You have to have plants that are pretty tough," Plowman said. 

Monitoring, managing Texas landscape focus of wide-ranging DoLA symposium
Earlier this month [image: image14.jpg]


the Department of Landscape Architecture hosted a special symposium, titled "After Design: Monitoring and Managing the Texas Landscape." The program featured a mix of scholars and practitioners addressing management in contemporary landscapes. The keynote lecture, The Maintenance Mindset, was presented by Andrew Russell, dean of SUNY Polytechnic College of Arts & Sciences. 

AFS’s Hailey Wooten takes high honors at ASAS competition in Nebraska
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Hailey Wooten, a doctoral student with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, garnered first place in the PhD Oral Competition at the American Society of Animal Science Midwestern Section meeting last month in Omaha, Nebraska. The Houston native's presentation was on "Glucocorticoid receptor agonist: An alternative to in-feed antibiotics for newly weaned pigs."
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